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Docket No. 50-346
License No. NPF-3

Dr. Ernst Volgenau, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Doctor Volgenau:

Monthly Operating Report, February, 1979
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station Unit 1

Enclosed are ten copies of the Monthly Operating Report for Davis-Besse Nuclear
Power Station Unit 1, f or the month of February,1979.

The reactor reserve shutdown hours in the Operating Data Report for December,
1978, was re-evaluated and found to be 367.7 hours. This should be added to the
year-to-date and cu=ulative values. It would also change the cumulative value
f or January,1979.

l
The number sequence for the unit shutdowns and power reductions in January of 1979
was incorrect and has been renuabered. The numbers that were previously 33 through
36 have been changed to 1 through 4.

The duration for number 4 (which was previously numbered 36) in the Unit Shutdowns
and Power Reductions for January, 1979, should be 367.5 hours, which is eight hours
more than previously recorded.

Attached are the applicable sheets showing the above revisions.

Yours truly,

D
Terry D. Murray
Station Superintendent
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station

TDM/ECC/CNA/ljk

Enclosures 7 9 0 314 0 31c)
cc: Mr. James G. Keppler

Mr. William G. Mcdonald
.

THE TOLEDO EDiSCN COMPANY ECISON PLAZA 3CO MAO! SON AVENUE TOLEDO OH!O 43552


